June 25th. 1917.

Dear Mr. Ferrier,

1 have pleasure in informing you thst after
d1soussing the matter with the Hon. Dr. Roohe, we have
desided to . give the boarding and industrial schools an

increase of*ﬁlo.OO per ocapita in the grant for the

/
ourrent fisoal year. This will apply only to the end

of this yeer, when we will consider the then position
of the sahoola,’
I hope this will be & measure of relief %o

the sdministrators of the achools.

Deputy Superintendent General.
Rev. T. Ferrier,
Prinsipsl, Brandon Industrial Schood,

Brandon, Man.




